From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD

To: "Ben Arguijo”

Cc: Aron Potash; Andy Rickard; Denise Jones; Todd Roberson; Duskie Bennett; Rob Hendricks; Kyle Kettler;
Kim.posin@Iw.com

Subject: RE: A N ETZ 001 (1RP-4968)

Date: Thursday, April 19, 2018 8:24:00 AM

Attachments: approved_1RP4968 ANETZ_DelineationPlan.pdf

Good morning Mr. Arguijo:

Notes:
¢ Release point needs to be marked on scaled figures.
e SP-12is designated incorrectly on Figure 2. No additional delineation is needed for SP-12.

NMOCD approves of the proposed delineation plan for 1RP-4968 with a few caveats. In the interest
of attempting to maintain the hydrologic functions of the playa lake, a waterbody of NM:

1. NMOCD requests the use of a mechanical auger (e.g., geoprobe) to delineate the edges of the
playa, SP-5, SP-7, and SP-8 rather than a backhoe to dig trenches.

2. Please be advised that a caliche layer is not an acceptable rationale for incompletion of
vertical delineation; therefore, consider the use of a soil borer to complete release
characterization.

3. NMOCD determines that investigation of the dimensions and location of the emplaced liner is
not necessary.

4. Since none of the presented data indicated BTEX or TPH contamination, further vertical
delineation at specified locations do not need hydrocarbon analyses. For horizontal
delineation sample locations, NMOCD agrees with the proposed plan of selected
representative samples for BTEX and TPH analyses.

Please confirm or inform for clarification.
Thanks,

Olivia Yu

Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District |
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
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Sent: Saturday, March 24, 2018 10:31 AM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>

Cc: Aron Potash <aron.potash@Ilw.com>; Andy Rickard <arickard@cambrianmgmt.com>; Denise
Jones <djones@cambrianmgmt.com>; Todd Roberson <todd@trinityoilfieldservices.com>; Duskie
Bennett <duskie@trinityoilfieldservices.com>; Rob Hendricks <rhendricks@chambersenergy.com>;
Kyle Kettler <kkettler@chambersenergy.com>; Kim.posin@Ilw.com

Subject: AN ETZ 001 (1RP-4968)

Olivia,

Trinity Qilfield Services, on behalf of Cambrian Management, is pleased to submit the attached
"Delineation Plan" for the A N ETZ 001 release site in Lea County (1RP-4968). Trinity is prepared to
begin the proposed delineation activities upon your review and approval.

If you should have any questions, comments, or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me by
telephone or email.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Respectfully,
Ben J. Arguijo

Ben J. Arguijo

Environmental Project Manager
Trinity Oilfield Services

P.O. Box 2587

Hobbs, NM 88241
(575)390-7208

ben@trinityoilfieldservices.com
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